
MACEDON 
STORM DRAIN 
MARKING

Volunteers Needed 
Storm drain marking is a great activity for all types of 
organizations from neighborhood associations to scout 
groups to service clubs. By participating, the members 
of your group will become more aware of the close link 
between our streets and waterways. And you will leave 

behind a reminder for others. For more information 
about storm drain marking in your community contact 
The Town of Macedon, see below. 

To participate contact: Scott Allen, 
Stormwater Management Officer 

315-986-5932 ext. 115 
buildinginspector@macedontown.net 

Any water that runs 
down the storm 

drains flow directly 
into our waterways: 

Ganargua Creek, The 
Erie Canal or Red 
Creek. It does not 
pass through the 
sanitary sewer 

system, and it does 
not receive any kind 

of treatment. 

People who would 
never dream of 

polluting a lake or a 
stream might pour 

antifreeze, fertilizer, 
paint or used motor 

oil, or toss pet 
waste, cigarette 

butts or litter down 
storm drains. Storm 
drain stenciling is a 

simple way to 
prevent this kind of 

pollution in your 
neighborhood. 
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